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May 5, 2016 
 

 

 
Aberdeen Drive Road Works 
 
We wish to advise residents of upcoming road works on Aberdeen Drive in the area between Temple 
Street and Kazan Avenue starting May 9.  
 
Aberdeen Drive will be under construction and still be open for traffic from about 7 am until 5 pm 
during the week of May 9 through May 13.  
 
Should residents need to get your vehicles out during this time, please make arrangements to do so 
prior to 7 am. Foot traffic in and out will be accommodated.  
 
 
For more information: 

Operations Department   250 248-5412 
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